
 

 

Greetings from GKCEM!!! 

 

Station Officers and his colleagues from Baruipur Fire Station inspected fire safety systems 

of our college on 08.12.2017. They also conducted mock fire-fighting drills and took classes 

on fire safety in presence of our faculties and staff. 

Some glimpses of the visit are given below: 

 


